ZONING# BYLAW REVIEW COMMITTEE
Minutes of meeting for December 12, 2018

Members present: Art Pichette, John Kelsey, Steve Gagne, Ginny
Curtis, Brigid O’Riorda, and John Shaw
Meeting called to order at 6pm.
Minutes of previous meeting were approved.
Steve presented to the committee a draft survey to be used to collect
information about Adult Recreational Marijuana. The committee
voted to use his survey. The committee recommended to place the
survey at: Outlook Farm, Westhampton Transfer Station, Town hall
and Library. Ginny and Brigid will keep an eye on supplying these
locations. Steve asked Cheryl, Adm. Asst. to do 100 copies of the
survey so they can be distributed.
The committee continued to discuss the Marijuana bylaw, Ginny
will collect data and send to Steve a cost analysis of what it takes to
start up the different tiers for a license (fees, expenses etc). The
committee asked Steve to continue to prepare a bylaw for a NO to
all forms of Adult Recreational Marijuana, until we get more data
from the survey.
Tom Martin representing the BOH, brought to the committee their
concerns about how we will be able to handle complaints of odor
from any of the businesses for ARM. After walking near one in
another municipality he noticed a strong odor throughout the
building and area. The committee thanked him for bringing this
concern to their attention.
The committee continued to work on Table 1 and stopped at 3.50
John Shaw is keeping the Building Inspector up to date and
documents they are working on for his input.
Next Meeting is on Jan. 9" at 6pm.
Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm.
John Shaw,
Recorder



